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Research and teaching must go hand in hand.  The knowledge generated from educational 
research will undoubtedly shape education policy and become innovative practices in the 
classrooms.  I am very excited to participate in this APERA Conference 2006 where educators from 
around the world are here in Hong Kong to share with us your research results that will impact all 
aspects of education in this globalized world.  I am sure your innovation will find itself to greatly 
benefit student learning. 
 
I would like to congratulate the conference organizers and sponsors for a successful and important 
event.  I wish you a pleasant and fruitful conference and I applaud APERA for supporting research 
in educational development.  
 
 


